SHORT PROVIDER SURVEY – Market Engagement
Not a Competition
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Please complete this form to Melissa McAuliffe Melissa.mcauliffe@newham.gov.uk  by Tuesday 23rd April 2024 12 noon.

By completing and returning this form, you will provide us feedback for the upcoming opportunity and raise questions for us to respond to:  

	Name of your Organisation
	

	Address


	

	Name of Key Contact
	

	Position
	

	Email
	

	Phone Number
	

	Is your organisation a:

	· Private Sector 
· Local authority
· Social Enterprise 
· Charity 
· Voluntary Community Sector/Third Sector
· Other           

	Please provide a short introduction to your organisation (150 words max.)



	

	Please indicate if you are interested in being:


	· A Partner 
· A lead provider 
· A member of a consortium 
· Do not know yet 
· N/A 
· Other ( please specify) 


	Please indicate if you are interested in partnering with other providers for this service  
	· Yes 
· No 
· Do not know yet 
· N/A 


	If yes, please provide a short description of what specific areas you are looking for partnerships
	





Please submit answers to the below questions relating to the PIN Notice

	Question 1 –




	Draft Specification

a) Please provide us feedback on the draft Specification;
b) Do you have any specific questions in relation to the draft Specification?



	Question 2 – 



	We have been considering the potential changes to demand for Advocacy if the Mental Health Act Reform is implemented.

Would your service be ready and able to adapt to changes in demand? Is there any work that you have been doing to prepare for this, or to other aspects of the reforms that you anticipate will impact your services?



	Question 3 – 



	London Borough of Newham currently sub-contracts out of borough Relevant Persons Representative (RPR) and Rule 1.2 Advocacy directly, would you be able to provide this if added to the new contract (or make subcontracting arrangements)?

If no, to the above question, what are the barriers to your organisation meeting these out of borough services?


	Question 4 –



	We are exploring whether to include a KPI to achieve the National Development Team for Inclusion’s Quality Provider Mark https://qualityadvocacy.org.uk/. 

Would this impact your decision to apply, and if so please detail why?



	Question 5 - 
	Are there any current or upcoming market developments that you would like to advise us about?



	Question 6- 
	Having reviewed the draft Specification, 

a) Please include an indicative contract value for all of the services, and where possible a breakdown per Tier and indicative hourly rates;
b) What would be an attractive contract period for future contracts?  3 years / 4 years / 5 years / other?


	Question 7-
	Any other feedback?
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Please submit any questions you may have following the publication of the Prior Information Notice. These will be answered and returned to you. 


	Question 1



	





	Question 2



	





	Question 3



	





	Question 4



	





	Question 5




	

	Question 6

	





	Question 7
	





image1.jpeg
s
Newham@




